
 

 

 
 
April 28, 2022 
 
VIA ECFS 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, NE  
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 
Re:  Notice of Ex Parte Presentation 

Expanding Flexible Use of the 12.2-12.7 GHz Band, WT Docket No. 20-443 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch, 
 
On April 26, 2022, I met with Ethan Lucarelli, Legal Advisor, Wireless and Public Safety to 
Chairwoman Jessica Rosenworcel, together with Trey Hanbury and Tom Peters of Jenner & 
Block.   
 
During the meeting, I expressed confidence that 5G mobile broadband operations, non-
geostationary orbit (NGSO) fixed-satellite service, and Ku-band Direct Broadcast Satellite 
(DBS) operations can share the 12 GHz band and coexist in the band.  I encouraged the 
Commission to act swiftly to authorize 5G operations in the 12.2–12.7 GHz band.  Finally, I 
explained how valuable the 12 GHz band is for 5G operations and added that deploying 5G in 
the 12 GHz band would deliver meaningful economic and public interest benefits to American 
consumers.  I encouraged the Commission to expeditiously allow 5G deployment in the 12 GHz 
band. 
 
Please contact me with any questions regarding this submission. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ V. Noah Campbell_  
 
V. Noah Campbell 
CEO 
RS Access, LLC 
1 Vanderbilt Ave, 26th Floor 
New York, NY 10017‑5407 
 
  


